
 
 

For immediate release 
 

PSTA to hold two budget public hearings 
 
St. Petersburg, Fla -- PSTA will hold two procedural public hearings regarding the proposed 
millage rate and budget for Fiscal Year 2019 
 
Hearings will be held on September 12 and September 26, 2018, both at 6:00 p.m. at Pinellas 
Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) Headquarters, 3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716. 
This location is served by bus Routes 4, 11, 52, and 59. Hearings are scheduled for ½ hour, but 
will be extended if necessary.  
 
Members of the public who are unable to attend in person are invited to submit written 
comments addressed to: PSTA Budget, 3201 Scherer Dr, St. Pete, FL 33716 or sent via email to 
engage@psta.net (include name and address for the official record).  
 
Any person needing a sign language interpreter, large print materials, or other ADA 
accommodations in order to participate in the hearing, should please call the InfoLine or email 
engage@psta.net by September 6th so we can make proper arrangements. 
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Director of Communications & Marketing 
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